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Office of the Integrity Commissioner 

 
integrity.commissioner@edmonton.ca 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
 
To:   City Council for The City of Edmonton 
 
From: Jamie Pytel, Integrity Commissioner for The City of Edmonton 
  
Date: September 16, 2024 
 
Re: Office of the Integrity Commissioner (ICO) Annual Report for 2023 
 
 
I am pleased to attach the ICO Annual Report for 2023.   
 
Normally, this report would have been issued in the first quarter of the year. I delayed in issuing 
the report pending the anticipated conclusion of a complaint that was submitted in 2023 and 
continued into 2024 (referred to as file 2313 in the attached Annual Report). As that matter was 
not concluded and is delayed pending the outcome of a Judicial Review application, I am now 
attaching our Annual Report for 2023.  
 
Mr. Rathgeber and I look forward to answering questions and receiving Council’s feedback with 
respect to the attached report.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted.  
 


